
First announcement for 

XIII. Multiple myeloma workshop
Dear colleagues, 

we are pleased to announce that our annual workshop will be 
held on October 24, 2018 in Brno. This year’s topics are non-
coding RNA molecules and Waldenstrom macroglobulinemia.

We are looking forward to seeing you in Brno.

Sincerely,

Sabina Sevcikova and Roman Hajek


